
Planters Nuts Recall May 3, 2024

May 3: Hormel Foods Sales LLC is recalling Planters Honey Roasted Peanuts, 4 oz, and
Planters Deluxe Lightly Salted Mixed Nuts due to potential Listeria contamination.

Product(s) affected: Planters Honey Roasted Peanuts (4 oz) and Deluxe Lightly Salted Mixed
Nuts (8.75 oz) shipped to Publix distribution warehouses in Alabama, Florida, Georgia, and
North Carolina and Dollar Tree distribution warehouses in Georgia and South Carolina.

Product UPC Best if Used By
Date

Planters Honey Roasted Peanuts (4 oz) 2900002097 04 11 25

Deluxe Lightly Salted Mixed Nuts (8.75 oz) 2900001621 05APR26

What to do if you have the product(s): Don't consume the product. Either discard or return
the product to the place of purchase for a full refund.
If you have questions about this recall, you can contact Hormel Foods Customer Relations via
email or via chat at https://www.planters.com/ or (800) 523-4635, Monday-Friday, 8 a.m. – 11
a.m. and 2 p.m. – 4 p.m. CT.

https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/hormel-foods-sales-llc-recalls-limited-number-plantersr-honey-roasted-peanuts-4-oz-and-plantersr
https://www.hormelfoods.com/about/contact-us/

